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Product Armorgard TuffStor TS1.2 

Internal dimensions  

External dimensions (including 
protrusions) 

1200x1200x2100 

Weight (kg) 290 

Colour Forest Green 

Finished Coating 2 Pack chemical resistant epoxy paint 

Material Steel 

Material Thickness 2mm and 3mm 

Locking mechanism Highly Secure, keyed alike 5-Lever Deadlock 

Does it have Forklift Skids? Yes 

Does it have Gas Arms? No 

Newton Loading of Gas Arms N/A 

Safety stay No 

Quantity of keys supplied 3 Robust keys 

Optional Extras Available Additional Shelves, Access Ramp, Light 

Quantity of Shelves as standard 1 

Are Castors standard or optional extra N/A 

How are the Castors fitted? N/A 

Sump capacity N/A 

Safety Signage N/A 

Fire resistant? Yes 

 Ultra secure walk in units – ideal for 
storing larger equipment 

 Keyed alike 5-lever deadlocks 
 Unique external and internal anti-jemmy 

system 
 Robust construction using 3mm and 5mm 

steel 
 Crane lifting eyes and fork lift pockets to 

assist in positioning the unit 
 Strong OSB Flooring 
 The TuffStor is finished in 2 Pack chemical 

resistant epoxy paint for maximum 
durability 

 Heavy-duty fixed internal shelf 
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Product Armorgard TuffStor TS1.8 

Internal dimensions  

External dimensions (including 
protrusions) 

1200x1800x2100 

Weight (kg) 365 

Colour Forest Green 

Finished Coating 2 Pack chemical resistant epoxy paint 

Material Steel 

Material Thickness 2mm and 3mm 

Locking mechanism Highly Secure, keyed alike 5-Lever Deadlock 

Does it have Forklift Skids? Yes 

Does it have Gas Arms? No 

Newton Loading of Gas Arms N/A 

Safety stay No 

Quantity of keys supplied 3 Robust keys 

Optional Extras Available Additional Shelves, Access Ramp, Light 

Quantity of Shelves as standard 1 

Are Castors standard or optional extra N/A 

How are the Castors fitted? N/A 

Sump capacity N/A 

Safety Signage N/A 

Fire resistant? Yes 

 Ultra secure walk in units – ideal for 
storing larger equipment 

 Keyed alike 5-lever deadlocks 
 Unique external and internal anti-jemmy 

system 
 Robust construction using 3mm and 5mm 

steel 
 Crane lifting eyes and fork lift pockets to 

assist in positioning the unit 
 Strong OSB Flooring 
 The TuffStor is finished in 2 Pack chemical 

resistant epoxy paint for maximum 

durability 

 Heavy-duty fixed internal shelf 
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Product Armorgard TuffStor TS2.0 

Internal dimensions  

External dimensions (including 
protrusions) 

2000x2000x2100 

Weight (kg) 480 

Colour Forest Green 

Finished Coating 2 Pack chemical resistant epoxy paint 

Material Steel 

Material Thickness 2mm and 3mm 

Locking mechanism Highly Secure, keyed alike 5-Lever Deadlock 

Does it have Forklift Skids? Yes 

Does it have Gas Arms? No 

Newton Loading of Gas Arms N/A 

Safety stay No 

Quantity of keys supplied 3 Robust keys 

Optional Extras Available Additional Shelves, Access Ramp, Light 

Quantity of Shelves as standard 2 

Are Castors standard or optional extra N/A 

How are the Castors fitted? N/A 

Sump capacity N/A 

Safety Signage N/A 

Fire resistant? Yes 

 Ultra secure walk in units – ideal for 
storing larger equipment 

 Keyed alike 5-lever deadlocks 
 Unique external and internal anti-jemmy 

system 
 Robust construction using 3mm and 5mm 

steel 
 Crane lifting eyes and fork lift pockets to 

assist in positioning the unit 
 Strong OSB Flooring 
 The TuffStor is finished in 2 Pack chemical 

resistant epoxy paint for maximum 
durability 

 Heavy-duty fixed internal shelf 
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Product Armorgard TuffStor TS3.0 

Internal dimensions  

External dimensions (including 
protrusions) 

2000x3000x2100 

Weight (kg) 660 

Colour Forest Green 

Finished Coating 2 Pack chemical resistant epoxy paint 

Material Steel 

Material Thickness 2mm and 3mm 

Locking mechanism Highly Secure, keyed alike 5-Lever Deadlock 

Does it have Forklift Skids? Yes 

Does it have Gas Arms? No 

Newton Loading of Gas Arms N/A 

Safety stay No 

Quantity of keys supplied 3 Robust keys 

Optional Extras Available Additional Shelves, Access Ramp, Light 

Quantity of Shelves as standard 2 

Are Castors standard or optional extra N/A 

How are the Castors fitted? N/A 

Sump capacity N/A 

Safety Signage N/A 

Fire resistant? Yes 

 Ultra secure walk in units – ideal for 
storing larger equipment 

 Keyed alike 5-lever deadlocks 
 Unique external and internal anti-jemmy 

system 
 Robust construction using 3mm and 5mm 

steel 
 Crane lifting eyes and fork lift pockets to 

assist in positioning the unit 
 Strong OSB Flooring 
 The TuffStor is finished in 2 Pack chemical 

resistant epoxy paint for maximum 
durability 

 Heavy-duty fixed internal shelf 
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Product Armorgard TuffStor TS4.0 

Internal dimensions  

External dimensions (including 
protrusions) 

2000x4000x2100 

Weight (kg) 870 

Colour Forest Green 

Finished Coating 2 Pack chemical resistant epoxy paint 

Material Steel 

Material Thickness 2mm and 3mm 

Locking mechanism Highly Secure, keyed alike 5-Lever Deadlock 

Does it have Forklift Skids? Yes 

Does it have Gas Arms? No 

Newton Loading of Gas Arms N/A 

Safety stay No 

Quantity of keys supplied 3 Robust keys 

Optional Extras Available Additional Shelves, Access Ramp, Light 

Quantity of Shelves as standard 2 

Are Castors standard or optional extra N/A 

How are the Castors fitted? N/A 

Sump capacity N/A 

Safety Signage N/A 

Fire resistant? Yes 

 Ultra secure walk in units – ideal for 
storing larger equipment 

 Keyed alike 5-lever deadlocks 
 Unique external and internal anti-jemmy 

system 
 Robust construction using 3mm and 5mm 

steel 
 Crane lifting eyes and fork lift pockets to 

assist in positioning the unit 
 Strong OSB Flooring 
 The TuffStor is finished in 2 Pack chemical 

resistant epoxy paint for maximum 
durability 

 Heavy-duty fixed internal shelf 
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Product Armorgard TuffStor TS6.0 

Internal dimensions  

External dimensions (including 
protrusions) 

2000x6000x2100 

Weight (kg) 1100 

Colour Forest Green 

Finished Coating 2 Pack chemical resistant epoxy paint 

Material Steel 

Material Thickness 2mm and 3mm 

Locking mechanism Highly Secure, keyed alike 5-Lever Deadlock 

Does it have Forklift Skids? Yes 

Does it have Gas Arms? No 

Newton Loading of Gas Arms N/A 

Safety stay No 

Quantity of keys supplied 3 Robust keys 

Optional Extras Available Additional Shelves, Access Ramp, Light 

Quantity of Shelves as standard 2 

Are Castors standard or optional extra N/A 

How are the Castors fitted? N/A 

Sump capacity N/A 

Safety Signage N/A 

Fire resistant? Yes 

 Ultra secure walk in units – ideal for 
storing larger equipment 

 Keyed alike 5-lever deadlocks 
 Unique external and internal anti-jemmy 

system 
 Robust construction using 3mm and 5mm 

steel 
 Crane lifting eyes and fork lift pockets to 

assist in positioning the unit 
 Strong OSB Flooring 
 The TuffStor is finished in 2 Pack chemical 

resistant epoxy paint for maximum 
durability 

 Heavy-duty fixed internal shelf 
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